

23rd September, 2022

Dear parents and carers,

Parent Forum Meeting on Wednesday 28th September at 9.00am

We will be holding our first parent forum this school year in the school hall on Wednesday, 28th September at 9.00am - 10.00am.

In response to our parent forum held last year, we will be discussing the following:-

- Parent questionnaire
- Reading how to read at home and new reading developments
- Data to parents letting parents know how their child is doing

Please come along and share your views with us - tea, coffee and biscuits will be available and we would love to see you.

Can you please email <u>sue.acourt@firslower.org</u> if you would like to attend.

Yours sincerely,

Sue A'Court Office Manager

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher)

The Firs Lower School • Station Road, Ampthill, Bedford MK45 2QR

Telephone: (01525) 402735

Email: office@firslower.org • Web www.firslower.co.uk







